Action for

‘Neurodiversity
Stronger Together

Do you have a child who is neurodiverse
(autism, ADHD, Tics, Dyslexia etc.) or has
traits of neurodiversity? Join our informal
support group for parents and carers..

‘Next session will be 12th January 2024
 2nd February 2024
1st March 2024
12th April 2024
10.30am - 12.30pm
Pye Green Community Centre
Bradbury Ln, Hednesford, Cannock WS12 4EP
For more information 01782 977877
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